Gentet, Matthias

From: ]
Sent: 19 November 2015 09:28

To: Planning

Subject: FAO Mr David Peres Da Costa - fwd to david 19/11 hd

Dear Mr Peres Da Costa,
Ref: 2015 / 4519 / P - retrospective planning application for erection of gate

I'm writing in respect of the above planning application, which I've only just become aware of. I'm handling
Mr and Mrs Procter's legal affairs as their Lasting Power of Attorney - they live in Cottage 3, 134
Greencroft Gardens, which is at the end of the drive in question. | collected their mail at the weekend and
came across the letter, hence my only contacting you now.

| am writing to request that the decision is delayed slightly, so that | can consider this further. Based on
recent experience we have some specific concerns about the gate, and issues of access for people visiting
my elderly aunt and uncle, both of whom require live-in care. The situation is not straightforward and it
would be valuable both to reflect on this, and also canvas opinion from Mr David Sutherland, the

applicant.

Many thanks for considering this request, which | believe is justified because of the specific issues relating
to my aunt and uncle's current circumstances. My uncle takes a negative view of the gate.

Many thanks,
Best wishes,

Garry



